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From: John Burkett 

Sent: Wednesday, 13 December 2017 7:20 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Boothby redistribution

My Wife & I live at  Seacliff. 

We notice consideration is being given to changing the boundary to move us to Kingston electorate. 

We strongly object to this. It makes little sense considering the natural boundary formed by the Hallet Cove National 

Park. 

We believe our interests are more closely aligned to the community of Boothby. 

To remove Seacliff from Brighton makes little sense. We consider ourselves to be an integral part of the “Brighton 

Village”. 

Yours faithfully  

Annette & John Burkett 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 
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